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Friday 1st April 2022 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Re: Year 5 and 6 residential trip 

 

We know that a lot of parents are beginning to get organised ahead of the year 5 and 6 

residential trips in June. With that in mind, I am writing to give a few more details about the kit 

required and the next steps.  

 

Attached is the kit list which outlines what the children will need. The kit list suggests 1 set of 

evening clothes although we would recommend that the children bring 2-3 evening change of 

clothes, just in case they need to change out of dirty clothes.  

The kit list also states that the children will need a pillow and a bed sheet. They will not need a 

bed sheet but should bring a pillow from home. 

 

The centre requires the children to bring wellington boots and a sleeping bag.  They do 

however have a limited number of these items to rent for a small fee.  A suggested list of 

sleeping bag suppliers include: 

 

❖ Sports Direct- https://www.sportsdirect.com/camping/sleeping-

bags#dcp=1&dppp=120&OrderBy=rank&Filter=AFLOR%5EUnisex%20Kids 

❖ Go Outdoors- https://www.gooutdoors.co.uk/camping/sleeping-bags/childrens-

sleeping-bags/ 

❖ Argos- https://www.argos.co.uk/browse/sports-and-leisure/camping-and-

caravanning/sleeping-bags/c:30506/size:junior/ 

❖ Amazon- https://www.amazon.co.uk/Sleeping-Bag-

Children/s?k=Sleeping+Bag+for+Children 

 

Please do not worry if your child has a medical or dietary need; closer to the residential, we will 

hold another meeting and will be asking for more information regarding children’s allergies, 

dietary and medical needs.  

 

We want to take this opportunity to remind all parents that children can still secure a place on 

the residential. If you need any financial assistance, we can still apply for a grant to support 

families in paying for the trip. 

 

If you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to get in touch. 

 

Yours sincerely,  

      

Nancy Cook     Aimi Vdovin 

Associate Headteacher   Headteacher 
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